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The 2015-2016 school year 
missions have begun.  We 
appreciate our participating 
school districts and look forward 
to providing quality programming 
for them again this year.  Please 
contact the center at 270-534-
3101 if you know of any schools 
that might be interested in our 
programs. 
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On December 12, 2015, the Challenger Learning Center, along with West Kentucky 
Community & Technical College and Kentucky 4H SET, will hold the third annual West 
Kentucky Regional Qualifying Event for First Lego League.  The event will be held on the 
WKCTC campus in the Emerging Technology Center.  The public is invited as spectators.     

The Challenger Learning Center, 
thanks to a generous donation by 
the Paducah Composite Squadron 
of Civil Air Patrol, has acquired a 
very unique piece of space history- 
a test nose cone. Parts of the story 
about the nose cone are still being 
pieced together, but we know that 
the nose cone was used in a test 
flight during the U.S. Air ForceΩs 
Intercontinental Ballistic Missile 
Program during the early 1960s. 
The nose cone has been on a 
suborbital flight to space on board 
an Atlas rocket (the same rocket 
used to launch John Glenn on his 
Mercury flight).  The nose cone was being tested for reentry and detonation 
altitude of nuclear warheads.  It has not yet been determined if there are any 
Paducah connections besides the fact it was displayed outside the Civil Air Patrol 
building for years. We hope to learn more about the nose cone in the months to 
come.    
 
The nose cone will be placed outside the center as a flagship piece uniquely 
identifying the mission of the center which is to promote science, technology, 
engineering and math (STEM).  It does need some maintenance and TLC before it 
finds its new home.  In the meantime, it is being stored on the campus of WKCTC.  
Look for the official unveiling of the nose cone in the spring!   
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August 16, 2015 marked thirteen 
years that the center has 
provided STEM programming for 
the local area.  We appreciate all 
the support you have provided 
our organization the past thirteen 
years! 



The STARLAB portable planetarium is an exciting way to study the night sky. The 45- minute program features stars 
and constellations seen from your area and the Greek mythological stories related to them or the moon and its many 
phases.   The program can be adapted for those in 1st grade and up.  STARLAB is great for school groups, scout groups, 
church groups or any group interested in seeing the stars.  Visit www.clcpaducah.org or call (270) 534-3101 for more 
information on pricing and requirements.   
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Humans have been living in space 
aboard the International Space 
Station 24-7-365 since Nov. 2, 
2000. ThatΩs 15 Thanksgivings, 
New Years, and holiday seasons 
astronauts have spent away from 
their families. 15 years of constant 
support from Mission Control 
Houston. And 15 years of peaceful 
international living in space.  
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Challenger Learning Center at Paducah 
4810 Alben Barkley Drive 
Paducah, KY 42001 

(270) 534-3101 - www.clcpaducah.org 

Subscribe to our Newsletter: 
If you received this email from a friend or colleague and would like to receive it 
on a regular basis, please send your email address to sarahj.davis@kctcs.edu. 
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The Challenger Learning Center is looking for individuals and businesses who are interested in helping promote the 
importance of science, technology, engineering and math education in our region.  Please contact Mellisa Duncan, 
Center Director, at (270) 534-3097 for more information on how you can support our future scientists and engineers. 

Space Quest 2016* - Summer camps for all ages! 
 
Turtle Mania* - February 20, 2016 
 
Trivia Night - February 26, 2016 
 
Spy Camp* - Spring break camp for current 2nd -5th graders!   
 
Nose Cone Unveiling - April 2016 
 
Homeschool Programs* - May 2016 
 
Girl Scout Programs* - April/May 2016 
 
Challenger Champions Presentation- May 2016 
 
*Registration information will be available on our website in January 2016.   
 
For more information visit our website at www.clcpaducah.org and follow us 
on Facebook at Challenger Learning Center at Paducah!   
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